
 

  

NLIS Database Workshop  
 
Benalla – 24th June 2021 

EVENT DETAILS 

Agriculture Victoria is conducting hands-on workshops 

for producers using the National Livestock 

Identification System (NLIS) database.  

Participants will learn how to update their Property 

Identification Code (PIC) details, complete a Property 

to Property (P2P) transfer and use the NLIS database. 

 

TOPICS 

• Victorian livestock traceability requirements and 
responsibilities 

• Updating your Property Identification Code (PIC) 
details 

• Completing National Vendor Declarations (NVDs) 

• Setting up, navigating and using the NLIS 
database 

• Completing Property to Property (P2P) transfers 
on the NLIS database.  

REGISTRATION 

Book your free tickets online at:  

https://nlis_benalla.eventbrite.com.au   

 

For more information, or if you have trouble 

registering, please call (03) 5761 1647. 

Numbers are limited to allow for a hands-on practical 

session, so be quick to secure a spot!  

Sessions include catering, so please provide dietary 

requirements at registration. 

OTHER INFORMATION 

• Please arrive from 9.30am to allow time to check-
in and setup 

• Bring along your own laptop, or computers can be 
provided on the day  

• Participants are required to set up their NLIS 
account prior to attending the workshop, 
information will be provided at registration. 

• This event will be conducted in accordance with 
our COVIDSafe Plan and under the activity 
directions of the Chief Health Officer. 

Venue 
 DEWLP Benalla Office 

89 Sydney Rd Benalla 

Date 
Thursday 24 June 

10 am–3 pm   (Lunch provided) 

https://nlis_benalla.eventbrite.com.au/

